
Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek, committee members, 
My name is Rachel McCarthy, I live in Unincorporated Clackamas County south of 
Oregon City. I work in downtown Portland.  
 
 
The traffic issues between Oregon City and downtown Portland seem to get worse 
every season. We need public transportation that is faster than sitting in traffic.  Please 
prioritize smart public transportation options that take people out of their individual 
vehicles in the next transportation bill.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Rachel McCarthy 
 
 


